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[Suspending Board Rules to Permit the Clerk of the Board to Modify the Timeframes for 
Preparation of the Board's FY2011-2012 Budget for Submission to the Mayor] 
 

Motion suspending Board Rules 6.23 and 6.24 to permit the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors to modify the timeframes for preparation of the Board's proposed FY2011-

2012 budget for submission to the Mayor by waiving the 60 and 15 day timeline 

requirements; instead a Committee of the Board will conduct a hearing to discuss 

budget balancing guidelines in January; and that a Committee hearing be conducted 

for review of the proposed budget prior to submission to the Mayor in February. 

 

WHEREAS, Due to the inauguration of newly elected and re-elected Supervisors on 

January 8, 2011, and the subsequent reorganization and appointment of new Board 

Committees and members in January of 2011, the newly constituted Budget & Finance 

Committee will conduct a meeting in January to conduct a discussion of budget balancing 

guidelines to be implemented by the Clerk in preparation of the proposed FY2011-2012 

budget for the Board of Supervisors; and will subsequently meet again during the month of 

February to discuss the Clerks proposed budget for the Board of Supervisors before 

submission to the Mayor in late February; now, therefore, be it 

MOVED, That the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco, as 

allowed by Rule 4.37, hereby suspends the operation of Rules 6.23 and 6.24 of the Board's 

Rules of Order to permit the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to modify the timeframes for 

preparation of the Board's proposed FY2011-2012 budget for submission to the Mayor by 

waiving the 60 and 15 day timeline requirements; instead a Committee of the Board will 

conduct a hearing to discuss budget balancing guidelines in January; and that a Committee 

hearing be conducted for review of the proposed budget prior to submission to the Mayor in 

February. 


